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5th November 2018 

Dear Parents 

Year 4 visit to Minstead Activity Centre – Tuesday 4th December 2018 

I have arranged for the children to visit Minstead Activity Centre in December.  The purpose of this 
visit is to experience first-hand what it is like to be a Viking! 

The visit will be led by me with the support of Mrs Pritchard and we anticipate being back to school 
for normal collection time. 

Regardless of weather conditions, we will be outside for all or most of the day so please ensure 
your child is equipped with adequate clothing and footwear.   
 
Please indicate clearly on the reply form whether you would like us to order a school packed lunch 
or whether you would prefer to send your child in with a home packed lunch (nut free).  Regardless 
of lunch choice, you will still need to provide your child with a named bottle of water and morning 
snack for the day.  
 
 

Your child will need: 

 comfortable trousers  two pairs of socks 

 wellington boots  packed lunch (from school or home) 

 warm layers (we will be outside all day)  bottle of water  

 waterproofs  morning snack 

There is a cost of £12.50 per child for this visit to cover the entry fee and minibus hire, which we 
have endeavoured to keep to a minimum.  Please be advised that if we do not receive enough 
contributions we will have no option but to cancel the visit.  

May we ask that you return your completed reply form by Friday 16th November 2018.  After this 
date you will not be able to order a school lunch from our caterers.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Justina Hudson 
Year 4 Teacher    
  

“We Enjoy and Excel In 

the 
Presence of God” 

 

BROCKENHURST C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Sway Road Brockenhurst Hampshire SO42 7RX 

Telephone: 01590 623163        Fax: 01590 624395 
Email: adminoffice@brockenhurst-primary.hants.sch.uk 

Website: www.brockenhurstceprimary.co.uk  
Head teacher: Mr John Littlewood 

Deputy Head teacher: Mrs Julie Edwards 

mailto:adminoffice@brockenhurst-primary.hants.sch.uk
http://www.brockenhurstceprimary.co.uk/
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Year 4 visit to Minstead Activity Centre – Tuesday 4th December 2018 

 
Name of child      ____________________________________________________     
 
                            

 I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Minstead Activity Centre. 

 

 I have made an online payment of £12.50 to cover the cost of the activity.  
https://www.scopay.com/brockenhurst-pri?redirect=true 
 

 I enclose a cheque/cash payment of £12.50 to cover the cost of the activity (cheques made 
payable to HCC). 
 

 
 

 

 I would like the school to order a packed lunch for my child.   
 

 Please circle preference of roll filling;  HAM       CHEESE  TUNA 
 
 

 I will provide my child with a home packed lunch. 
 
 

 I have noted and will supply my child with the items listed in the information letter. 
 
 
 

 
Signed  ____________________                                            ____      Date  ___________          ____ 
 
 
Parent’s name  _______________________                                                                                 _____ 
 
 
 

https://www.scopay.com/brockenhurst-pri?redirect=true

